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SUBJECT: An Ordinance Deleting One Class C Liquor License and Creating One Class P-2 

Liquor License for Amisa Inc., D/B/A Rochelle Shell. 

 

Staff Contact: City Clerk, Rose Huéramo 

 

Summary: ASIF Quddus, on behalf of Amisa, Inc., d/b/a Rochelle Shell, located at 505 W. 

Highway 38, has submitted a request to upgrade Amisa, Inc.'s current Class S Liquor License to a Class 

P-2 Liquor License. 

 

Class S licenses authorize the retail sale of packaged beer and wine only, not for consumption on 

the premises where sold, for businesses known as fueling stations, gas stations, or convenience 

stores. 

Class P-2 licenses authorize the retail sale of packaged alcoholic liquor, but not for consumption on 

the premises where sold. The holder of a Class P-2 license may arrange for alcoholic liquor tastings 

and consumption within the area of the licensed premises used for displaying packaged alcoholic 

liquor. The number and size of such samples distributed shall not exceed the maximums set forth in 

235 ILCS 5/6-31, as amended from time to time. 

 

The Liquor Commissioner, Mayor Bearrows, has reviewed the application and has no objection to the 

creation of a Class P-2 liquor license for Rochelle Shell. This action will result in a total of four Class P-

2 liquor licenses.  

 

Strategic Plan Goal Application: Small Business Development & Retention 

 

Recommendation: Approve a Resolution Recognizing a Change in D/B/A from Clark Gas to Rochelle 

BP Gas Station. 


